
 

 

NOTICE 

Inquiry into Water Resource Management 
and Planning Charges 

      INVITATION TO ATTEND A ROUND TABLE MEETING FOLLOWING 
        THE SECOND DRAFT REPORT 

 

The Economic Regulation Authority is inviting interested parties to attend a “round table” 
meeting to discuss the findings and recommendations in its second draft report for the 
Inquiry into Water Resource Management and Planning Charges.   

The second draft report was published on 2 November 2010 and is available on the 
Authority’s website, www.erawa.com.au.  The report sets out indicative fees and charges for 
some of the water resource management and planning services provided by the Department 
of Water.  Submissions in response to the report are due by 20 December 2010. 

The round table will be held on Friday, 26 November 2010 at the Mercure Hotel, 10 Irwin 
Street Perth.  Registrations will open from 9:30am and the meeting will close by 3:00pm.  

To confirm attendance, please register at records@erawa.com.au by close of business 
Monday 22 November 2010. 

 

For further information contact: 

General Enquiries 
Dr Ursula Kretzer 
Manager Projects 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
Sue McKenna 
The Communications Branch Pty Ltd 
Ph: 61 8 9254 4044 
Mb: 0424 196 771  

 
 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
11 November 2010 
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